
Welcome to the first issue of the Ryelands Park Community Newsletter.  
So much has happened since the initial consultation and establishment 
of the Friends of Ryelands Park that we wanted to reflect on these 
achievements and let people know what’s happening next.

We would also like to thank all the individuals, groups and funders who 
have supported us in these achievements.

“I find it amazing how much work has already taken place to improve 
our park and I’m really grateful to all those of you who have supported 
and helped us along the way.  Hopefully by reading this first edition 
of our newsletter it’ll encourage more of you to become involved,“ 
Councillor Karen Leytham, chair of the Friends of Ryelands Park.

We plan to issue the newsletter at least once a year, but all future issues 
will be electronic so don’t forget to sign-up to receive future editions! You 
can sign up by completing the online form at:  
www.lancaster.gov.uk/ryelandspark. 

Active Parks
Working with Lancaster University who provided the funding; 
the Friends, members of the public and Lancaster City Council 
have developed a draft and prototype of a fitness station (the 
interactive glockenspiel) for the proposed Active Parks trail 
within the park.  This project has gone on to be presented by 
Prof Emmanuel Tsekleves worldwide with much interest. We 
just need funding and someone to lead the project to take it 
forward!  The report is available to view at www.lancaster.gov.
uk/ryelandspark

Ryelands Park
Community newsletter

The masterplan for the park was developed 
and adopted in 2012 after numerous 
community events. Since then Lancaster 
City Council  and Friends of Ryelands Park 
(formed in 2012) have worked together 
to secure funding for the park and to date 
the following has been delivered:

• New Accessible Play Area, developed 
at a cost of around £80,000.

• Funding for the play area, which was 
a joint venture between the Friends, 
Loyne School and the council, was 
provided by United Utilities and the 
Lancashire Environmental Fund.

• Various new benches have been 
added around the park after 
requests from the public during the 
consultations which informed the 
Masterplan.

Masterplan Update

Vision

Developed by the community as part of the 
masterplan consultation 2012

“A sustainable community space 
that is flexible enough for events, 
or for people to simply appreciate 
the beauty of the park.”
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